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Roswell Pediatrics is pleased to announce that we have 

achieved recognition as a Patient Centered Medical Home 

through the National Committee for Quality Assurance 

(NCQA). We are very excited to have achieved this 

prestigious national recognition.  We will continue to strive 

to provide your family with the highest quality of medical 

care. 

Still need a flu vaccine? 

According to the CDC, the best way to prevent the flu is to get 

a flu vaccine! Call today to schedule your flu vaccine at one of 

our convenient flu clinics. Help prevent the spread of the flu by 

covering your nose and mouth when you cough and sneeze. 

Wash your hands often and stay home if you are sick.  

  

     
Thank you to all of our patients, parents and staff for all of your generous 

donations to our Coins4CURE fundraiser. Together we raised $5,038 to 

help support CURE Childhood Cancer. We had so much fun with our 

slime contest! Thanks to Dr. Guthrie, Dr. Klopman, Dr. Eaton, Ms. Terry, 

Christa and Debbie for being great sports and letting us slime them!      

We are happy to once again be a part of Clark’s 

Kids this year.  This organization donates toys to 

children and youth in Georgia’s foster care system. 

If you would like to help make the holidays 

brighter for these kids, please bring a new 

unwrapped toy to any of our offices between 

November 1st - December 9th. 

Thank you again for voting us the Best 

Pediatrician of North Atlanta! 

 

Our providers and staff take great pride in 

offering outstanding care to our patients and 

to their families. We are honored by your 

support of our practice as we continue to 

serve families in our community. 

Help us to make your appointment run 

smoothly.   

Take advantage of Pre-check with Phreesia 

at home.  This allows you to complete our 

forms from the convenience of your 

computer, tablet or smartphone. This is a 

great time-saver! If you cannot pre-check at 

home, we request that you please arrive 15 

minutes before your appointment to 

complete your Pre-check. 
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